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I’m am a native Oregonian and live in the Willamette valley. I am opposed to this 

current bill as I do not believe it is in the best interest of the farmers the ranchers the 

nurseries or anyone who depends on water. I think it’s a government overreach and 

the way the bill is written is not clear enough for me to be comfortable supporting it. 

Our water rights need to be protected, not infringed upon. I don’t have all the fancy 

words to explain how I feel but I do know that I want our farmers to be able to use the 

water freely as they have for hundreds of years. 


